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Regarding the recent flawed and inadequately documented revaluation, it seems that there is a 

reasonable basis for invalidating the most recent Ryan update. If there is a way to do this legally it 

appears that this is the way to proceed and would be fair to the vast majority of taxpayers. Individual 

taxpayers will still have the option to grieve assessments established under the previous Tyler 

revaluation.    
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